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Graduation was this past Saturday. I was impressed with how smoothly it went off, 
especially since we changed the venue location and it was held at Oak Hills High 
school. Staff showed up earlier than usual on Graduation day to help set up and I 
was impressed. I heard absolutely no negative issues from the staff and everyone 
seemed too work together in order to make sure the seniors had their day in the sun
(literally). The only thing I heard in the way of  dissatisfaction was when the 
seniors names were being read for the diploma presentation. Several guests could 
not hear the names and were rather loud in expressing their feelings. It was soon 
taken care of and after the first few, the volume was turned up.

Senior Sunset and the Prom were also a success in my opinion. I attended both and 
enjoyed them.

As far as Staff Liaison issues go, I am working on a couple of items. I have been 
in contact with several staff members who have mentioned that they “have heard” 
that there are several issues going on. I have not heard from anyone directly who 
has wanted to share issues with me concerning any issues that are affecting them 
directly. I have been informed that it has been “suggested” to several staff 
members that they should talk with me, but no one with an actual concern has made 
any effort to contact me.

I am also working on an item that was brought to me by Suzanne Cherry. I have been 
looking into this item and hope to wrap it up this week. I would be glad to discuss
it in closed session if that is what might be desired. 
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